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2016 EXECUTIVE COMMITTEE 
 
President     John Printz   760-979-8252 
1st V. P.  (Membership)   Sandy Skidmore   760-242-5136 
2nd  V.P (Education)   Lia Hamilton  760-780-7937 
3rd V.P. (Gem Show)  Cashia Jones   
Recording Secretary   Meg Martinez         
Treasurer     Craig Britt          760-987-1342  
Corresponding Secretary Vacant          
Board Members    Steve Hendrix          714-323-0323 

 Terry Booth          909-223-1386      
 Don Pomerenke         760-868-5264 
 Corey Beck  

Past President    Vacant                      
CFMS Representative   Patti Deer   
 
 

 

Standing Committee Chairpersons 
 

Wagon Master    Vacant 
Petrified Pups    Vacant     
Historian     Vacant      
Building Maintenance   Ted McCully   760-927-9903  
Librarian     Lia Hamilton   760-780-7937 
Sunshine     Marilyn Pomerenke     760-868-5264 
Displays     Don Pomerenke     760-868-5264 
Raffles     Vacant     
Gem Show    Vacant     
Security    Vacant   
Hospitality     Vacant 
Webmaster     Jim Fosse      760-245-8644 
Tailgate     Brett Ward      760-948-1232 
IT Director     Michael Fosse    760-245-8644 

    

 

 

Our Instructors 
 

Barbara Pedrow, Ed Deren, Charles Toles, Steve Hendrix, Ed Skidmore  
Bill Woody, John Twedt , Morris O’Brien, Don Pomerenke,  

Charles Toles , Frank Dunkin, Chris Koch, and Lia Hamilton. 
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Connie Weinberg is celebrated her 104th Birthday last month!!! 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

      

                          

               JoAnn (McPurty) Beall         HR “Gil” Gilbert 

This year our Club lost three outstanding members.  They are truly missed by all! 

Alan Molinuex 



2016 NEW LIFETIME MEMBERS 

TOM LAZZLO 

 

 

  

 

 

  

 Tom Laszlo has been a member or our club since August 2002.  During this time, Tom has held several key 

positions in this club.  He served as President for two years, 1st Vice President, Instructor, and Maintenance. Tom has 

been very involved with many of the club’s functions such as helping with the Tailgate, Gem Show and Picnics.   

 As one of  maintenance team, Tom helped and repaired club equipment.  Tom kept the equipment repaired and 

in safe operating condition for our members to use and enjoy.  He kept the repair records up to date and made sure that 

we were not spending unnecessary money on the equipment. 

 Tom was an instructor that instructed many of our members on the proper use of the clubs equipment.  Even 

though Tom has not been as active in the past few years, the Board has recognized him for all that he has done for the 

club.  Tom Laszlo thank you for your dedication to this club and congratulations on becoming one of our lifetime 

members.   

FRANCIS AND MARIE GRAMATA 

 

 

  

 

 

 Francis and Marie Gramata have been members in good standing since January 2001.  For many years Francis 

and Marie have been an important part of our club.  They have been responsible for deep cleaning our club’s kitchen 

and different shop rooms.   

 Marie was our Sunshine Person for many years.  She provide cheer, love and concern when our members need-

ed it the most.  She often paid for the greeting cards and stamps out of her own pocket.  Marie held this position until 

her health would not allow her to continue.  Presently, many of our members have heard her sweet voice when she call 

us to remind us of upcoming events.  She also served as chairperson on the By-law committee.   

 Francis has helped our club in many ways also.  He was our club photographer for a time.  He also helped with 

the silent auction for the Tailgate and Gem Show.  Francis also was part of the Phone Tree and assisted his wife in 

making many of the phone calls.  Francis helped with maintenance of our club’s equipment and facilities over many 

years.   

 The board recognized both Francis and Marie for all that they have done for this club.  Lets thank them both 

for all their dedication and welcome them as two of our most recent lifetime members.   



SUNDAY MONDAY TUESDAY WEDNESDAY THURSDAY FRIDAY SATURDAY 

     1 

 

2 

Workshop    
12 – 5 pm          

4 

Workshop    
12 – 5 pm           

5 6 

Instructor’s      
Meeting 

6 pm 
Board  

Meeting   
7 pm 

7 

Workshop    
12 – 7 pm 

8 

Workshop    
12 – 7 pm 

9 10 

Workshop    
12 – 5 pm          

11 

Workshop    
12 – 5 pm           

12 13 14 

Workshop    
12 – 7 pm 

15 

Workshop    
12 – 7 pm 

16 17 

Workshop    
12 – 5 pm          

18 

Workshop    
12 – 5 pm           

19 20 

   
   

  

21 

Workshop    
12 – 7 pm 

22 

Workshop    
12 – 7 pm 

23 24 

Workshop    
12 – 5 pm          

25 

Workshop    
12 – 5 pm           

26 27 

potluck  
6:30 pm 
General 
Meeting  

7:30 pm 

28 

Workshop    
12 – 7 pm 

29 

Workshop    
12 – 7 pm 

30 31 

Workshop    
12 – 5 pm 
 

Clean Up 
Day 
9 am - Noon          
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